Dear Parents / Carers,

I would like to wish you and the children a very warm welcome
back from the Easter period and I hope you all had an
enjoyable time.
On the reverse of this letter you will find the subjects that
Year 5 are covering during the Summer Term. The themed topic
is ‘The Ancient Greeks’. This will form the basis for a
variety of curricular links in English, Maths, Science and
Topic etc. My last day with the class with be on May 4th
working towards this period I will be team teaching (with Mr
Wadsworth the new class teacher) up until this day to make
sure the class transition smoothly and with as little
distraction as possible.

The children will have class PE on Thursdays. This terms PE
will be swimming at Stratford Park. Outdoor games will
continue to be on Friday. I would be extremely grateful if you
could remind the children to have the appropriate kit in
school. Especially having a spare pair of socks and
appropriate footwear. This is due to the whole school
beginning to participate in a daily mile challenge. A copy of
the Year Five subject timetable will be made available on the
school’s website.

English and Maths Homework will be continue to be given out on
Mondays and will be expected to be handed in on the Thursday.
Spellings will also be handed out on Monday with the
expectation to be learnt for a test the Friday. Supporting and
encouraging your child/children to start their homework sooner
rather than later will enable us time to sort out any problems
that may arise.

If you have anything to discuss with me, please feel most
welcome to make an appointment for a chat. I have an open door
policy and want you to feel welcome to speak to me at any
time.

Kindest regards,

Fred Fraser
Y5 Teacher

